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ATTENDANCE: 
Members Present: Mark Brandenburg 
 
Guests Present: Brett Blackadar and Irene, City of Altamonte Springs 
      
Staff Present: Richard E. Durr, Jr., Greenways & Natural Lands Manager 

David Martin, Public Works Engineer 
     
LOCATION:  Seminole County Softball Complex 
   2200 North Street, Altamonte Springs, FL  
 
TIME:   Mark Brandenburg called the meeting to order at 7:30 a.m. 
 
NEW BUSINESS: 

 City of Altamonte Springs Trails Update from Brett Blackadar. 
o Spring Lake Trail has been funded.  Altamonte Springs will ask for a 

match from the County. 
o There are planned improvements to State Road 436 that include bike 

lanes and a tunnel at the mall Fiscal Year 22 – 23.  Funding is still 
needed. 

o East – West Trail design is funded.  Seeking construction funding in 
Fiscal Year 20 – 21 for a connection to Rolling Hills. 

 
OLD BUSINESS:  

 David Martin gave updates:   

o Cross-Seminole Trail powerline feasibility study;  

o Longwood-Markham Trail is complete;  

o The Flagler Trail bridge will be complete in a month or so;  

o Need the railroad coordination final agreement regarding the missing 

link but can get final plans done & advertise in the beginning of July;  

o The Lake Monroe Loop plan completion is in consultant’s hands – 

waiting on them to complete;  

o EE Williamson design is expected at the end of August. 

 

OTHER BUSINESS: 

 None. 

The meeting was adjourned by Mark Brandenburg at 9:00 a.m. 


